Notice of Public Hearing
TOWN OF DEERFIELD
March 29, 2016 at 7:00 p.m.
To be held at the Deerfield Fire Department
305 N. Industrial Road, Deerfield, WI  53531
The Town Board of the Town of Deerfield will hold a public hearing to hear and consider public comments on the Non-Metallic Mining Ordinance and the Blasting Ordinance included but not limited to the Hertz (Hz) limits and Peak Particle Velocity (PPV) limits for historical buildings.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Ordinances may be reviewed on the town’s website at www.town.deerfield.wi.us. .

Please Note:  Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information or to request this service, contact the Clerk, Kim Grob at 608-764-2608.

TOWN OF DEERFIELD
Kim Grob, Clerk
Posted:  March 15, 2016
